
Rep. Doug Cox, M.D. - A Principled and Effective Leader Caring for Us

On November 4th, Let's Keep Doug Cox Working for Us!



Dear Neighbor,

It has been my privilege to work for you in the House of

Representatives over the past four years.

I would be honored to have your vote on November 4th.

If I can ever be of help to you or your family, or answer any

questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 918-786-2140.

Thank you,

Doug Cox
Rep. Doug Cox, M.D.
Oklahoma House of Representatives
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